6/7/24,10:15 AM Mail - Vest, Lisa A. (DNREC) - Outlook

RE: Docket#2024--P-Multi-0007 US WIND PERMIT

Holmes, Jennifer L. (DNREC) <Jennifer.Holmes@delaware.gov>

on behalf of

DNREC_FederalConsistency <DNREC_FederalConsistency@delaware.gov>
Thu 6/6/2024 4:23 PM

To:Roger B WOOLEYHAN <4wooleys@msn.com>

Cc:Vest, Lisa A. (DNREC) <Lisa.Vest@delaware.gov>

Dear Roger Wooleyhan,

Thank you for submitting comments regarding the federal consistency reviews for the US Wind Maryland Offshore Project
(2022.0088 and 2022.0088D) noticed on April 21, 2024. This is confirmation of receipt of your comments by the Delaware
Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control (DNREC) Coastal Programs Section. Additionally, your comments
are being forwarded to Lisa Vest, DNREC Public Hearing Officer so that they can be included in the public hearing record (Docket
#2024-P-MULTI-0007) for the Subaqueous Lands Permit/Lease, Water Quality Certification, Wetlands Permit, and Beach
Preservation Coastal Construction Permit applications.

Thank you,
DNREC Coastal Programs Section

Phone: 302-739-9283
100 W. Water St., Suite 7B, Dover, DE 19904

From: Roger B WOOLEYHAN <4wooleys@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:06 PM

To: DNREC DCP Public Comment <DNREC_DCP_PublicComment@delaware.gov>
Subject: Docket#2024--P-Multi-0007 US WIND PERMIT

Thank you for receiving this comment. Roger Wooleyhan
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